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Benjamin Buckley

From: vadim <vadimoss@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 12:51 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2108 Burns: Letter of Support

To whom it may concern, 
As a long-time resident of 2233 Iroquois St in the Indian Village community, I would like to express my enthusiastic support 
for the proposed design by Gary Brownell for 2108 Burns. I believe that this design will enhance the beauty and value of our 
neighborhood, while also preserving its historic charm.  
 
 
As a united community, we should wholeheartedly embrace any and all initiatives put forth by our neighbors to enhance the 
beauty and function of our city blocks. Let us work together to make these improvements easily achievable and accessible to 
all. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
Best regards, 
 
-Vadim Oss 
2233 Iroquois St, Detroit, MI 48214 
415-819-1111 
 
 


